Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope you are all well and have had an enjoyable week. Well done for engaging in some of the activities sent last week. Again, we thoroughly enjoyed seeing the photographs of the children that you sent. This final week we are sending some suggested activities on the Padlet that your child can pick and choose from if they wish to do so. The attached Padlet contains some lovely resources such as a virtual school tour to Dublin Zoo which might be nice for the children to watch and a virtual sports week created by Muinteoir Adrian who would love to see some videos/photographs (AODonnabhain@ballinaprimaryschool.com) Also, just a reminder, it is still National Spring Clean Week. 
As always, we are here to support and help in any way possible and would love to hear from you. 
Stay Safe.
Múinteoir Yvonne   geaj33@gmail.com 
Múinteoir Michelle.  michelleballyroan@hotmail.com
Padlet: https://padlet.com/michelleballyroan/oianhzkmxzmuneke 

